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NHS Solutions names Kathleen Short as President and COO 
 
Monday, April 2, 2018 
 
Scottsdale, AZ – NHS Solutions, Inc. (“NHS Solutions”) is pleased to announce that Kathleen Short has 
been promoted to President and Chief Operating Officer. Ms. Short is expanding her role to include 
management of all aspects of the business and lead the company through the next phase of company 
growth.   
 
“Kathleen and I have worked together at NHS Solutions for the last 2 years and I am delighted she has 
agreed to take on the leadership position for the company”, said John Jager, co-founder and member of 
NHS Solutions Board of Directors.  “This is the natural progression for Kathleen who has consistently 
achieved success with increasing responsibility. As the company continues to expand and the 
operational demands increase, Kathleen is the right person to lead the company through the next phase 
of our growth”, concludes Mr. Jager. 
 
Prior to her new role as President and COO, Ms. Short was the Sr. Director of Finance and managed all 
finance, accounting, operations, contracts and recruiting for the company. 
 
“I am excited to assume the new position at NHS Solutions and direct the company through the many 
opportunities before us.  Our priorities are to continue year-on-year earnings growth and achieve new 
revenue milestones while maintaining flexibility and best-in-class customer support,” said Ms. Short.  
“We are in an excellent position to double our revenue in the next two years leveraging our scalable 
model, strong foundation and highly talented employees. I am proud to be leading an organization that 
has consistently demonstrated the highest ethical standards while serving the needs of our hospital 
clients and interim candidates,” concludes Ms. Short.   
 
About NHS Solutions 
 
NHS Solutions is a nationally recognized specialty staffing firm focused on Interim Manager, Director, 
and C-level Clinical, Allied and Finance positions within hospitals. We offer three different interim pricing 
models providing maximum flexibility for hospitals. The NHS Solutions interim employee benefits 
program attracts some of the most experienced senior managers in the country. Our growing pool of 
interim professionals is available to quickly fill vacant positions so hospitals can remain focused on 
providing quality care to their patients. 
 
 


